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I am in strong support of HB 3477. We must stay current on the goals that were set a 

few years back as we see our timeframe to avoid the more extreme effects of our 

actions has tightened. We must be  precise on language referring to the changes we 

are seeing in an effort to help people better understand the science. the recognition 

of our natural lands to store and sequester carbon is very important. It is our best 

path forward while we continue the process of transitioning off of fossil fuels. Thank 

you for accepting my testimony and for your continued work on our behalf.  

 

 

 

 

 


